Subject: RO2992 PHONE LOG 2009-01-06

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 1/6/2009 11:50 AM
End: Tue 1/6/2009 11:50 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with William Spencer regarding NOR for 1424 Harrison. Mr. Spencer hired a firm to prepare
environmental reports for his property in 2002. Mr. Spencer contends that fuel contamination on his
property is from an adjacent site with an open fuel leak case. | referred to the information in the NOR
regarding the existence of an unauthorized release from his site. In response to Mr. Spencer’s question,
| indicated that my next step would be to send a directive letter requesting investigation of the
unauthorized release. Mr. Spencer indicated that he would send a letter, “putting us on notice.”



